
                                                                         
 contacted by Brother Mark Wheeler about the Marksmen 
Quartet coming to Unalakleet.  I decided to approach the 
meeting as a 3 day revival and wanted to wait until 
afterwards to report, anticipating the Lord to do great 
things.  As I have said for years, what most of us have 
been exposed to in our Independent Baptist Churches 
and sadly have taken for granted, Alaskan villages have 
never had.  Well as anticipated the meeting was a great 
blessing with old fashioned gospel music & preaching, a 
full church and many new people heard the gospel.  

The Challenges  

Just prior to revival I experienced the Covid symptom of 
no taste.  However the symptom subsided, and since the 
group was already on its way we proceeded.  It wasn’t until 
the group had left that following Saturday that I was hit 
very hard with full blown symptoms.  Then 5 days later 
Lisa & Levi showed symptoms.  We went to the clinic and 
all tested positive for Covid.  Levi had mild cold 
symptoms, Lisa had symptoms closer to mine but 
subsided after a few days but mine continued for another 
week.  Another week later I was diagnosed with acute 
pneumonia with bronchospasm that continued for several 
more weeks.  To make matters worse, we had arctic 
storms that brought high winds and temps dropping to 
-50 degrees.  As a result our drain lines froze and I had to 
crawl under the house to unthaw them.  Then a week later 
the cold was so severe our water lines froze and the fuel 
oil at the church ran out much earlier than it should have 
which created its own problems.  Once I got all that fixed 
our water pump at the house went out.  We were able to 
hold out without running water by hauling it from the 
church in water coolers, but on Christmas the 
temperature rose and the snow turned to freezing rain 
which produced 5 inches of solid ice everywhere outside.   

KLIU 95.9FM 

We weren’t able to move the tower for 
KLIU this past summer as planned, 
because it would not clear approval 
from the FAA.   The engineer has 
since filed for a new location on the 
church property.  Every five years, the 
station has to refile with the FCC and 
the window was from Oct 1- Feb 1.  
Every time a major change is made 
such as moving the station, and since 
the filing was due any way we had the 
attorney go ahead and file for a full 
power FM station.  We have waited on 
this for years and praise the Lord, we 
were recently approved. We have 3 
years to complete the full power 
station build.  When this is complete, 
we will be able to reach many other 
villages in western Alaska with the 
gospel.

The New House 
Although the work crew that we normally 
use for Labor Of Love did a few projects, 
they worked many days on the new house 
& property.  The group was able to do 
much needed clean up, install a wood 
stove, and hook up to the well.  At this 
point we are realizing the house needs 
more work than we originally thought, so 
we are still praying about the purchase of 
the home.  Of course it is still contingent 
on added funds for a down payment, a 
solidified legal agreement with the seller, 
and of course the Lords will.

Revival Meeting 
As you are no doubt aware this prayer 
letter is well over due.   At the time 
our prayer letter was due we were
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This made hauling water in coolers a little more challenging.  
After doing that for about a week, we decided staying back 
at the old house where the church is would be the best 
option for now.  At least we would have running water again.  
It is unlikely the water problems at the new house will be 
resolved until Spring, so we will stay here until it can be 
repaired.  Due to the Christmas storm and the significant 
amount of ice on the runway, the freight planes from 
Anchorage were also halted.   After 15 days of no supplies or 
mail, they have finally started coming in again.  The shelves 
were almost empty at the stores and we are thankful for the 
Lord’s provision during this time.

We appreciate your prayers,

Patrick, Lisa, and Levi McCoy

I had to cancel church Sunday morning, and 
my family and I spent 5 hours with a 
circular saw, ax, and a hatchet trying to cut 
through the ice so we could get our vehicle 
down the driveway.  Folks in town told us 
the entire town was frozen over and asked 
us to have church virtually.   We went live 
on Facebook that night, but the internet 
connection is very sporadic here.  
Nevertheless, the gospel went out to all 
who tuned in.  After we finished chopping 
the ice, we parked our vehicle at the end of 
our driveway.  We still had to slide down on 
the ice to get to it, and climb back up with 
cleats and a walking stick just to get home 
each time we went out.
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